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Docket No. 50-62
License No. R-66

i

University of Virginia
ATTN: Dr. R, U. Mulder, Director

Reactor Facility
Charlottesville, VA 22901 >

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-62/92-03

Thank you for your response of February 5, 1993, to the exercise weaknesses
discussed in NRC Inspection Report No. 50-62/92-03. We have evaluated your
response and found it acceptable. We will examine the implementation of your
corrective actions during future inspections.

,

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely, '

{f4k jO

William E. Cline, Chief
Radiological Protection and

Emergency Preparedness Branch
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards i

!

cc: Dr. Paul Allaire, Chairman !
Department of Mechanical, Aerospace

and Nuclear Engineering
University of Virginia
Charlottesville, VA 22901 >

Dr. William Vernetson
Director of Nuclear Facilities
Department of Nuclear Engineering ;

Sciences :

University of Florida +

'

202 Nuclear Sciences Center
Gainesville, FL 32611

:
cc: (Cont'd on page 2)
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University of Virginia 2

| (cc: cont'd)
I Dr. Ratib A. Karam, Director

Neely Nuclear Research Center
Georgia Institute of Technology
900 Atlantic Drive, NW
Atlanta, GA 30332

Mr. Pedro B. Perez t

Associate Director
Nuclear Reactor Program
North Carolina State University
P. O. Box 7909
Raleigh, NC 27695-7909

Leslie P. Foldesi, Director
Bureau of Radiological Health ;

Division of Health Hazards Control
109 Governor Street, Room 916

j Richmond, VA 23219

bcc: A. Adams, NRR
C. Bassett, RII

Document Control Desk
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